PLANNING COMMENT FOR APPLICATION REF: 5/2020/3022

Louise Powell

17 York road, Watford, WD180BE

Object to Proposal

good afternoon, | am currently working for a logistics company and regularly use
the north Orbital Road towards the M25.

Not only would this planning application drastically effect traffic times which also
massively increases the carbon footprint for the area, it also negatively effects
the green belt section which is already massively under threat. | urge the council
to decline this application and think what statement this sends to the wider
community if such an application was to be approved.

kind regards

Louise powell



